
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  CITY OF REGINA  

Office of the Mayor 

 

 

September 12, 2024  

 

Dear Saskatchewan Music Educators Association, 

On behalf of the City of Regina, I want to extend my congratulations to you as we celebrate the 3rd 

annual Saskatchewan Music Education Day – recognizing the importance of music in schools and the 

positive impact it has on students. 

Music education helps youth develop skills that they will carry with them throughout their lives. It sparks 

creativity, teaches the importance of practice and persistence, and builds relationships – all of which are 

essential for personal and academic growth. It also allows students to connect with their cultural 

backgrounds and gain a better understanding of the diverse communities they live in. 

It is inspiring to see the dedication and passion that music educators bring to their profession, 

encouraging students to explore their interests and express themselves through music. 

Thank you for your ongoing advocacy and commitment to music education. Your work continues to 

shape the lives of young people and enriches the cultural landscape of our province. 

Happy Saskatchewan Music Education Day! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Sandra Masters  

Mayor of Regina 


